

Hedge Fund Association to Host Annual Reception and Membership Drive

Hedge Fund Managers, Investors and Service Providers invited to a complimentary evening of cocktails and networking Oct. 30, 2007 at The Bar in the Four Seasons Hotel NYC from 6:00 pm to 8:00 pm.

New York – October 11, 2007 –Hedge Fund Association (HFA) members and industry participants interested in becoming members are cordially invited to participate in the third Annual HFA Reception on Tuesday, October 30, from 6:00 pm to 8:00 pm at The Bar at the Four Seasons Hotel New York City located at 57 East 57th Street. Attendance is free for existing and new members and includes complimentary cocktails (\$25 fee for non-members to attend). Participants must RSVP in advance to info@thehfa.org.

Planned to coincide with an HFA Board Meeting and the popular GAIM USA Fund of Funds conference, the Annual HFA Reception offers the perfect opportunity to network with fellow industry professionals, cultivate new relationships and develop key business connections. During cocktails, current HFA President David Friedland and fellow Board members will be present and able to answer any queries about the HFA and its benefits.

"The Hedge Fund Association was created to advance the interests of hedge fund managers, service providers and investors," stated David Friedland, current HFA President. "In addition to serving as a leading source of education to the media and general public, our members enjoy access to a wealth of useful information, discounted products, services and events, and most importantly, an opportunity to influence the global perception and evolution of the hedge fund industry."

Membership in the HFA is open to hedge fund managers and investment advisors; investors in hedge funds, including funds of funds, private banks, family offices, pension funds and endowments and high net worth individuals; and hedge fund professionals, including administrators, custodians, auditors, prime brokers, lawyers, consultants and advisors, and marketing representatives.

For further information please contact Lara Block at lblock@thehfa.org, tel: 202-478-2000 or David Friedland at david@magnum.com or 305-935-7544 ext. 101.

About the Hedge Fund Association:

The Hedge Fund Association is a not for profit organization founded in 1996 by Dion Friedland with the primary goal of educating the public and the media about the misperceptions of hedge funds, and promoting the image and popularity of hedge funds. The Association's Web site (www.thehfa.org) is one of the most visited websites for information on hedge funds. The site is used by institutions, investors, hedge fund managers, authors, students and the media to become more educated about hedge funds and the various hedge fund strategies. To find out more about the association and benefits available to members please visit www.thehfa.org.

###

Media Contact:
Mitch Ackles
Hedge Fund PR
305-551-2453
mitch.ackles@hedgefundpr.net